
 

NOTICE 

10 June 2021 

 

To: All traders or exporters of plants and plant products 

 

Removal of Urgent Fees for Phytosanitary Services 
 

With effect from 1st July 2021, the Urgent Inspection and Laboratory fees would 

be removed from the fee categories under Phytosanitary Services.  

Inspection 

2.  Applications for immediate inspection or inspection on the same day of 

application would be accepted on a case to case basis under the normal fees. For 

these applications, the applicant is required to inform our office before 9am on the day 

of inspection. For calls or requests received after 9am, NParks would arrange 

Phytosanitary inspection on the next working day. You may call our office at 6316 

5166/5184. 

Laboratory Test for Freedom of Plant Pests for Phytosanitary Certification 

3 For applications that require immediate laboratory testing for phytosanitary 

certification, the applicant is required to inform the Inspecting Officer for us to facilitate 

the request. The applicant would be informed on the spot if such request is granted on 

case to case basis. Immediate laboratory testing only applies to freedom from insects 

and nematodes.  

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Yap Mei Lai 
Director, Plant Science & Health  
National Parks Board 
 

This is a computer-generated letter. No signature is required.  


